
Road Commissioner 

The Town of Phillips is seeking applicants for
Road Commissioner.

This full-time, working-supervisory position
is responsible for the day-to-day operations of 
the municipal public works department, road 
maintenance/repairs and budget. 
 Working experience with public works 
heavy equipment and maintenance is 
essential.  A current Maine Class B (Class A 
optimal) driver’s license and pre-employment 
physical and alcohol/drug screening and 
Federal Motor Carrier clearance is required. 

This position offers vacation and 100 % 
paid health benefits. Applications will be taken 
till the position is filled. 

Send resume, application and cover letter to:  
Town of Phillips  Road Commissioner Search, 124 
Main Street, Phillips, ME  04966 or email to 
phillipstownoffice@tds.net. Applications available at 
the town office or online at phillipsmaine.com. 

The Town of Phillips is an Equal Opportunity Employer.


